AH Committee

From: Erwin Fagaragan <eefagaragan@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 02, 2019 2:57 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Affordable Housing Projects (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of

the Makila Farms Project (Lahaina)) Agenda Item AH-1 (3)

Tasha Kama, Chair — Housing Committee
Maui County Council

Kalana O Maui Building, Eight Floor

200 South High Street

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

RE: Support Makila Farms AH-1 (3)

Dear Tasha Kama, Chair - Housing Committee

| am a supporter for Makila Farms because it would allow me and my wife to buy a home that is affordable. I've lived in
Maui for 33years and my wife was born here. We have put in for affordable housing in the past and paid for the class

that u had to attend but we never got picked. But we will keep on trying because we are not getting any younger and we
need Makila Farms affordable housing.



